

MARYLAND STATE POLICE

Maryland Department of State Police / Licensing Division 1111 Reisterstown Road Pikesville, Maryland

Office: (410) 653.4500 / Fax: (410) 653.4036

BULLETIN

LD-FRU-17-001

February 18, 2017

LICENSING PORTAL MAINTENANCE - MONDAY, FEBRUARY 20, 2017

Attention Maryland's Dealers:

Please be advised, Monday evening, February 20, 2017, the Maryland State Police Licensing Division will be performing maintenance on the Licensing Portal used for submission of the automated 77R. The maintenance will occur Monday evening after 11:00 p.m. and will complete prior to the start of business, Tuesday morning, February 21, 2017.

Before the start of business, <u>Tuesday morning</u>, all dealers are advised to refresh/reload the <u>Portal</u> application in any existing browser windows, or simply close existing browser windows and re-open the Licensing Portal in a new window. This is necessary for your browser to load the newest version of the Licensing Portal's software and avoid any issues using the system.

If you have any questions regarding this Bulletin, please contact the Licensing Division at 410-653-4500, or you may access the Live Help from within the Portal.

Thank you.

Licensing Division, Firearms Registration Unit

Alert Bulletins are the are a service of the Maryland State Police. The content of this document is for OFFICIAL USE ONLY. Any request for disclosure of this document or the information contained herein should be referred to either the originator of the bulletin, or the Maryland State Police, Licensing Division, 410.653.4500.